
From: hc certs
To: Gross, Krista (UTC)
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Date: Thursday, September 26, 2019 1:58:02 PM

Thank you for your certification submission to the HC Certs inbox.  This is to confirm that USAC has
received your email containing an electronic version of your certification, and it will be reviewed
within 48 hours.  Should any follow-up be required, a member of our High Cost team will contact
you.
 
 If you need additional support, you may contact HCcerts@usac.org or via telephone at 202-776-
0200 and ask to speak about High Cost Certifications.
 
 

The information contained in this electronic communication and any attachments and links to
websites are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible for
delivering this communication to the intended recipient, be advised you have received this
communication in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying is
strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this
communication and any attachments.
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